
 
ROBERT FROST / OLD STAGE COACH  

SCENIC BYWAY 
 

 
 
The Robert Frost/Old Stage Coach Scenic Byway Council will hold its 
annual meeting on Monday, April 30, 2018, 7:00 pm at the Community 
Center located at 4 Main Street, Atkinson, New Hampshire.  The purpose 
of the meeting is to perform the annual election of officers as well as to 
conduct the Council’s regular bi-monthly business.   
 
The Council is made up of representatives from  

• The byway towns of Atkinson, Hampstead, Chester, Auburn, and 
Derry; 

• Rockingham and Southern NH Planning Commissions; and 
• The Molly Reid Chapter of the Daughters of the American 

Revolution.   
 
All meetings are open to the public. 

 
  


